
Dear Sir or Madam, 
As a concerned citizen of this great nation, I'd like to voice my opinion on the need to keep this nation 
permanently based on Judeo-Christian values. The great democracies are all based on this, and they 
are places for all to enjoy freedom and well being. If we start to consider the views of 'minorities', we 
are promoting the views of some non-democratic races and nations, which are a disaster in their own 
countries, and are a freedom threat in ours. 
I have come from another country and have enjoyed this nation tremendously. I support and love 
Australia, but I see the danger looming. 
  
Kindest regards. 
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